Fairview Community:Council கூறியில் சிக்காக கண்ணக்க

ะแล้วยาการให้เกาะ View และเป็นเลยใน และ View เลยใน และ เป็นเลยใน Executive Board Minutes

Section of the sectio

Sept. 9, 2007 the analog and additional agreement, who is

Station of Business and C

Meeting commenced 7 pm

Guest Ion Zasada, Director of Marketing from the Anchorage Neighborhood Health Center spoke to the board about plans for a new building. The Center is planning to construct a new, 50,000 sq. ft. building by 2011. They are looking at a more central location in Anchorage, possibly in the Tudor Rd area near the U. Med District. The existing facilities in Fairview and Mt. View would close. They have raised \$8 Million of estimated \$29 Million needed to complete the new building.

Questions and concerns were raised about how target population will reach the new location. Mr. Zasada said that their clients are from all over the city and 10% come from around the state. Allen Kemplen asked if they had produced a document that explained the rational for moving to a new facility and to help with fundraising efforts. Answer: Not completed yet, not at that stage yet. Asked if ascertistic operation could remain in the neighborhood, the answer was that they needed to consolidate operations in one location; they could not financially support other sites. There was general concern about losing the center from the neighborhood and the impact on local residents.

Pennco: Darrel Hess was at the public meeting about the proposed hazardous waste treatment facility planned for 1st/Ingra St. There was general discussion on the proposal and its location. The report issued by the neighborhood planning committee was discussed. Allen Kemplen moved that the board adopt the committees' report that opposes that site for the treatment plant. The board voted unanimously to oppose the building of a treatment plant at that location to about the propose and the public meeting about the proposed hazardous waste treatment facility planned in the proposed hazardous waste facility planned hazardous waste facility planned hazardous waste facility plann

Vacant Secretary position: Board member Dee Kennedy accepted the Interim position as Secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in March 08: Vacaivas bloss and secretary for the Council until the next election in the council until the council until the next elect

The agenda for the General Membership Meeting was discussed. The main item on the agenda is the public inebriate problem in the area. Public officials from the mayor's office, the assembly, the legislature, A.P.D., the Fire Dept and the media are expected. Flyers are being produced for neighborhood distribution so that members of the public will attend and discuss the problems faced by area residents due to public inebriates.

Dee Kennedy discussed the petition that would place on the April 08 city ballot a measure that would add a 10% wholesale tax on the sale of alcohol. The proceeds of such a tax would go to programs that offer treatment and rehabilitation as well as added funding to A.P.D. to help with their burden, it is felt that Fairview needs to be at the forefront of efforts to solve the problem due to the impact felt on the neighborhood. Many public inebriates are released from the city jail and sleep off center, which are located in Fairview.

Basic Agenda for Sept.13th General Membership meeting:

- A. Neighborhood Health Clinic presentation to the second s
- Town Meeting on public inebriates
- Slide show/public inebriates
- Public discussion on problems and issues
- 3. Public officials remarks

Lee Ross discussed an assault on himself and his arrest of his attacker. He described the sequence of events including the trial and sentending of the perpetrator. The perpetrator was given jail time and an/farea restriction//which should have kept this person out of the neighborhood. It was discovered that A.P.D. no longer enforces "area restriction" rules against criminals as a 15 or 200 on 150 of 100. A World for michiga edebler betacked in Caraca accept that the viscould alloga. The educacionary California Treasurer Harry Deuber gave the treasury report for the month. The house the first and the second se

Beginning Balance,\$4,973,30 and the control world the control accordance for the control of the

on is not brought as a terminal of the property of the content and the first of the state of at this receive at grouping is not should be using that mention of the sourcing backyoth it backs undepend

Debits if badan, tay\$ 566.18 uses for the adaptive to the area was a contract the badan bout this area on the

s delite contaction could remain in the continuer of the argument that they needed to consolidate Ending Balance \$5,658.12 ratio state that a residencian tensor of the produced source sensor upon

Harry Deuber gave a report as Fairview's delegate to the Federation of Community Councils. There was no August meeting but at the September meeting the Federation will discuss changes to the when it is a lingual was a second discussion on the proposal and which the second discussions and the second discussions.

Resident Agnes Wheaton and another neighbor who live near the 16th Ave Terrace circulation Improvement project reported on the negative impacts expected due to the parking plan. The plancalls for on street parking on the north side of the street for rental apartments that are located on the south side of the street. The board will send a letter of concern to the project engineer.

Allen Kemplen, a member of the Merril Field advisory Commission asked that aircraft registration advisory numbers be painted on the underside of wings so they could more easily be identified. The airport on replied that only the FAA could issue such guidelines. Allen said it might take a municipal ordinance that would require the numbers to be placed underneath the wings. He said that the airport VFR "Visual Flight Rules" would be under review and it was a good time to make public comments.

Allen Kemplen, chair of the Neighborhood Planning committee said that the committee had drafted a letter to Assembly person Debbie Ossiander that asked that the downtown parking standards be applied to the Fairview area under the new Title 21 ordinances.

Darrel Hess arrived from the public meeting about Pennico and reported much testimony against the proposed facility. He said they would need a Conditional Use Permit as well as a variance request. Pennico is just in the pre application stage at this point. Dan Loring reported that he also attended the meeting regarding Pennco and testified against the location proposed. He reported that D.O.T. has completed their land acquisition on the south side of E. 5th Ave. for the Glenn Hwy widening project.

Dan asked that council members take a close look at the multitude of problems caused by inebriates in the 15th/Ingra area. He described specific instances of concern.

Dan spoke of the continuing problem of graffiti at Fairview Elementary that has not been addressed by A.S.D. He asked that volunteers be given permission to assist the school district to address the graffiti problems. Allen Kemplen suggested that the Council correspond with the school district to ask that they address the graffiti issues at the school in a timely manner.

Sharon Chamard said she had attended meetings with local churches and faith based organizations that have been distributing food at 13th/Gambell. Several churches have agreed to stop the giveaways but at least one church group wishes to continue despite neighborhood opposition to the practice.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 PM

Minutes submitted by Harry Deuber

en in Permit (1), en na sambler ig mande en entere dell'i de americane texte en en endere en energia de l'esta Permit en en example de l'entre d

to the second of the common particles of the second of the

en de la page de la comitat de la perfecta de la fare en agradad de frances de la comitat de manación de la co La comitat de la distribución de la comitat de la comitat de la comitación de la comitat de la comita

Alt on the description

and the second with the state of the second